
 

PUBLIC 

 

Notification of Updating <Tariff of Accounts and Services for Wealth and 
Personal Banking Business> 

 
Dear Customer：  
 
The “Tariff of Accounts and Services for Wealth and Personal Banking 
Business” has been updated and it will come into effect on 3 June, 2024. The updates 
are: 
 

1. Previous 2.2.1.13“Foreign currency fund transfer from Notes Account to 
Exchange Account”and  previous 2.2.4.4“Additional commission on 
remittance from foreign currency notes accounts”are free for all account 
types and removed from the Tariff. 

 
 

HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited  
30 May, 2024 

 

 


